
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/26/2012 1:42:23 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Randolph,

Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: ED Authority

Ed - in discussing the REC contracts with Meredith, I mentioned your comment about 
not wanting to set precedent by having the ED reduce the contract price. She 
reminded me that ED already broke this precedent when it reduced the price of the 
NextEra Genesis project. Just thought you should know.
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